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Dear Requestor

RE: Freedom of Information Request

With reference to your request for information | can confirm in accordance with Section 1 (1) of the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 that we do hold the information that you have requested. A response to
your request is below.

In the request you asked:

Lenus Health are planning research and a 2023 funding grant application to develop a digitally supported
breathlessness diagnostic pathway to extend the work already underway on Heart Failure and COPD.

We would be keen to engage with the ICB on this and therefore | would like to submit a FOI request to
ask for the name and email address for the person(s) or team responsible for;

Cardio- respiratory pathways ( likely to be a clinical or business lead)? And

Lisa Durant, System Delivery Director for Planned Care

Community diagnostic centres ( CDC’s) for the region?

Hazel Buchanan, Associate Director of Strategic Programmes and EPRR

Please direct any enquires to Lisa or Hazel via the Nottingham and Nottinghamshire ICB enquiry form.

General Enquiries - NHS Nottingham and Nottinghamshire ICB

If you are unhappy with the way in which your request has been handled, NHS Nottingham and
Nottinghamshire Integrated Care Board (ICB) have an internal review procedure through which you can
raise any concerns you might have. Further details of this procedure can be obtained by contacting Lucy
Branson, Assaociate Director of Governance via lucy.branson@nhs.net or by writing to FOI Team at NHS
Nottingham and Nottinghamshire ICB, Sir John Robinson House, Sir John Robinson Way, Arnold,
Daybrook, Nottingham, NG5 6DA.

If you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you can apply to the Information
Commissioner’s Office (ICO), who will consider whether the organisation has complied with its obligations
under the Act and can require the organisation to remedy any problems. Generally, the ICO cannot make


https://notts.icb.nhs.uk/contact-us/general-enquiries/
mailto:lucy.branson@nhs.net

a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by NHS Nottingham and
Nottinghamshire ICB. You can find out more about how to do this, and about the Act in general, on the
Information Commissioner’s Office website at: https://ico.org.uk/for-the-public/

Complaints to the Information Commissioner’s Office should be sent to:

FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution, Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Telephone 0303 123 1113 or report a concern via
https://ico.org.uk/concerns/

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information (FOI) Officer on behalf of NHS Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Integrated Care
Board

notts.foi@nhs.net

All information we have provided is subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations
2015. Accordingly, if the information has been made available for re-use under the Open Government Licence
(OGL) a request to re-use is not required, but the license conditions must be met. You must not re-use any
previously unreleased information without having the consent of NHS Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Integrated
Care Board. Should you wish to re-use previously unreleased information then you must make your request in
writing (email will suffice) to the FOI Lead via notts.foi@nhs.net. All requests for re-use will be responded to within
20 working days of receipt.
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